The OUIHP enteres into a contractual
arrangement with KAT Communications

Category: News
written by NCUIH | October 5, 2016

The OUIHP has entered into a contractual arrangement with KAT Communications to provide with
meaningful health information that is culturally reflective and community connected through the
GoodHealth TV health and wellness education network created specifically to address health issues
that appeal to Native Americans audiences. This arrangement includes the necessary equipment, a
30-second health program production service, and a 2-year subscription to GoodHealth TV. KAT
Communications will provide an overview during our November 2nd CEO/ED webinar.

For questions, please be free to also contact Kateri, Kateri.Gachupin@ihs.gov, (301) 443-4680.
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